
YOUTH NEWS 

Friday, August 10
th

, 7:30 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

 

Sunday, August 12
th

: All youth and families will meet at the Mexican Restaurant following 

the worship service. 

 

Wednesday, August 15
th

: Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church from 4:00-5:00 P.M. 

 

Friday, August 17
th

: 7:30 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

 

Parents, please note: There will be no children’s church during the worship service 

during the summer. Children’s church will resume September 9
th

. 

 

********************************************************************* 

PROMOTION SUNDAY 

Please join us this Sunday, August 12
th

 during the Sunday School hour at 9:45 A.M. in the 

sanctuary for Sunday school class promotion. We will be celebrating students that are 

moving up to a new class as well as any students that have perfect attendance for Sunday 

School. We will be serving donuts and fruit after the promotion. 

 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Mark your calendar for our Vacation Bible School that will be held Saturday, August 18
th

 at  

Marie Hehr Park. Registration will begin at 9:00 A.M. Bible school will be held from 

10:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M. at the park with inflatable water slides to finish the day. Make sure 

to bring your bathing suits! The theme is “God Keeps His Promises.” We will have a craft, 

music, lunch, animals and fun for sure!! We could use volunteers to help with lunch and 

throughout the day. Call the church office or Lourena Judy. 

 

************************************************************************* 

 

SCHOLARSHIP FORMS 

Forms for the church scholarship are now available in the church office. Forms along with a 

recent transcript of a 2.5 GPA need to be turned into the church office by August 12
th

. 

 

 

Forms for the Trustee scholarship are also available in the church office. Forms need to be 

turned into the church office by August 12
th

. 

*********************************************************************** 

 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Pat Smith and family in the death of her husband James 

Smith. Mr. Smith died August 7, 2018. 

 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Shirley Harney and family in the death of her daughter 

Beverly Gootee. Beverly died August 1, 2018. 

 

 

----Camryn Florence is at home following a stay at UK for tests and observation…. 

Deann Ruppert, mother of Seth Florence is undergoing tests. 

 

NOTE OF APPRECIATION 

"Thank you to everyone who came to Phil's retirement celebration.  He was, indeed, 

surprised, and he enjoyed visiting with everyone.  Thank you also for the cards and kind 

words. We appreciated the support.             Elizabeth Cook" 

 

 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at 9:00 A.M. Saturday, August 11
th

. If you or someone you know 

has a project for this group, please contact Louis Kendall or the church office. 

 

 

Barnabas Team # III will meet Sunday, August 12
th

. Elders are: Mary Bell, Anna Bishop, 

Rick Dycus and Jack Marsh. 

 

 

COMMUNITY PANTRY SUNDAY 

With school starting back this week, we need to help stock the shelves at the Community 

Food Pantry. This Sunday, August 12
th

 our church is asked to donate cereal, peanut butter 

and or crackers. Donations of cash are always helpful to purchase needed food items. Please 

make checks payable to Cynthiana Christian Church. 

 

CHURCH PICNIC 
Mark your calendars for our annual church picnic that will be held at Marie Hehr Park, 

Sunday, September 9
th

 following the worship service. That Sunday will be “Dress Casual 

Sunday” and you go to the park following the worship service. You can bring your dishes to 

church that you will be taking to the potluck picnic. The ovens will be on, the warming unit 

will be ready to keep your dishes warm and you can put your cold dishes in the refrigerator. 

Chicken strips, hot dogs and drinks will be provided.  
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AUGUST BIRTHDAY 

CALENDAR 

 

August 11
th

: Kara Hines,  

Ginny Ashbrook, 

Sarah Kate Marsh, 

♥M/M George 

Jacobs,  

♥M/M Grady 

Lawson 

August 12
th

: ♥M/M Joe Mike 

McDaniel 

August 13
th

: Virginia Coy 

August 15
th

: Charlie Woodrum 

August 16
th

: ♥M/M Jay Brown 

August 17
th

: Vicki Herrington, 

Sue Carter 

August 18
th

: Nancy Deitemeyer 

August 19
th

: Ralph Deitemeyer 

August 20
th

: Tammy Free 

August 21
st
: Aaron Hines 

August 22
nd

: Tommy Little 

August 23
rd

: Maclyn Burden 

August 24
th

: ♥M/M J. Frank 

Marsh 

August 25
th

: Marty Simpson,  

David Brunker, 

Addison Ogden, 

Josh Hamm 

August 27
th

: Emily Crowther 

August 29
th

: Lois Kelly,  

Abby Stroub,  

Ann Swinford 
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Minister’s Message: 

     I came across this prayer by Julianna Miner the other day. It had to do with the first 

day of school and reads as follows: “Please God help my children to:” 

….Be nice to everyone, especially those people who could us some extra 

kindness. 

….Remember their stuff because last year they forgot everything always. 

….Learn how to ask for help if they don’t understand something. 

….Try hard and have a good attitude. We care a lot more about them than we do 

about their grades. 

….Make real friends. Even if it’s only one or two friends who lift them up and 

never push them down. 

….Be respectful of the teachers, counselors, principals, and all who work in 

their schools. 

….Tell me about their days, especially the boy. Based on what he told me last 

year, if I didn’t watch him get on the bus in the morning, I wouldn’t even know 

he went to school. 

….Please let them have some really, really awesome moments. When bad things 

happen, help them find a lesson in it. 

….Lastly God, please don’t let them get so big this year that they no longer want 

to snuggle with me on the couch, because that would break my heart forever. I 

just need a few more years of couch snuggles and I might be able to handle high 

school and college.” 

 

      Here is wishing all students, all educators, and all parents a very meaningful, 

informative and enjoyable year. 

        ………Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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